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The Accreditation Commission 

 
 

The European Council for Theological Education has its legal address in Korntal-Münchingen (DE) 
and is registered as a non-profit organisation in Germany (Vereinsregister) 

Email: carmen.crouse@ecte.eu - Website:  www.ecte.eu 

To the 
Colegiul Biblic Est European 
Dr. Marius Ban 
str. Țepeș Vodă, nr. 26 
Oradea, Romania 
 
Via e-mail  

Monday, 02 December 2024 
 
Re: Accreditation Decision - Programme 

Dear Marius, 

the ECTE Accreditation Commission (AC) in its session on November 19, 2024, deliberated on the report 
for the follow-up review on July 23 and 24, 2024 after Concept accreditation was granted in 2022 for 
your EQF Level 7 programme and your additional representation submitted in October 2024. 

The ECTE Accreditation Commission members unanimously found that Colegiul Biblic Est European has 
complied fully to the given requirements. 

The AC granted programme accreditation for the 5-year-period from July 26, 2022 until July 25, 2027 
for  

 

Please see the Final Review Report for the recommendations issued by the Visiting Evaluation Team 
and confirmed by the Accreditation Commission. The Accreditation Commission requests that 
responses to recommendations be included in the Annual Progress Reports (APR) starting in 2025.  

The AC has added a recommendation relating to Standard B.3.1 that you report via APR on ensuring the 
educational philosophy is understood and applied by all colleagues involved in the educational process. 

Colegiul Biblic Est European is listed in the ECTE directory on the website with full institutional and 
programme information. Please refer to the “Understanding the Directory” information for details. 

Your identification number for the Database of the European Quality Assurance Register is 
DEQARINST8623.  

Congratulations to you and your team for this accomplishment! 

The next cyclical review of the institution and the programme must be completed no later than July 25, 
2027 – please contact me in 2026 to look at an initial timeline.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise.  

Serving Him with you 
 
 

Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 
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